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DATE: June 7, 2000 
TO: Blanca Bay6 (RAR) 
FROM: Jan Kyle ( E C R ) w  
RE: Extension of PAA Deadline (Docket No. 991437-WU) 

Attached is a copy of a letter dated May 26, 2000 from Ben E. Girtman, attorney 
for Wedgefield Utilities, Inc., consenting to an extension of the five-month PAA period 
with respect to Docket No. 991437-WU. Please place this letter in the official docket file 
for this case. 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Willis, Merchant, Quijano) 
Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 



. 

1020 East Lafayette Street 
Suite 207 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-4552 

BEN E. GIRTMAN 
Attomey at Law 

Telephone: (850) 656-3232 

Facsimile: (850) 656-3233 
(850) 656-3233 

May 26,2000 

Mr. Marshall Willis 
Division of Water and Wastewater 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 991437-WS, Application of Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. to Increase its 
Water Rates and Charges 

Dear Mr. Willis: 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, this letter will confirm that 
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. consents to the extension of the five-month PAA period from July 
29 through and including August 4,2000. Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. does not waive any of 
its other rights by agreeing to this extension of time. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ben E. Girtman 
Attomey for 
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. 

cc Ms. Erin Nicholas 


